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Thank you for your harvest donation to the Foodbank. We
really appreciate it. The food you have given us will be used to
support people in crisis across the Stroud District.

This year, we hope to collect 7 tonnes of food plus toiletries.
We use up to 3 tonnes of food each month, so harvest is a
very important time for us. Your gifts will make sure we can
keep helping people who need our support. Without the
support of the local community we wouldn’t be able to do
what we do - all our food comes from kind people like
yourselves who take the time and money to provide the items
we need.

Many thanks from the Stroud District Foodbank Team




